Here are today's announcements:

Did you pick up your yearbook? TODAY is your LAST CHANCE! Pick up your yearbook on the cafeteria stage during both lunches TODAY before it's too late!

All interested in trying out for Boys Tennis, there will be a meeting in the gym on Monday, June 16th at 2:15pm

It is time now to start getting ready for summer tennis and make sure you know what is needed for August 25th Monday tryout start date.

Please make sure you come to the gym and if you miss this meeting, then come to the gym on Tuesday and Wednesday after school for make-up meeting and see Mr. Hutt so you know what you can do to be successful next Fall for Boys Tennis season.

Future APUSHers, there is informational meeting after school today in D212 starting at 2:15. Topics include summer homework, textbook and answering any questions you may have.

Attention Class of 2026! TOMORROW, we will finally be wearing our senior shirts!!!! Make sure they are DONE. There are instructions posted around our school on flyers and our class Instagram @jhsasb.2026. Don't forget and let's show our senior pride!!

Enjoy your Monday. 😊